From: Chen, Lily (Fed

To: Moody, Dustin (Fed)

Subject: Re: PQC CFP going live Friday
Date: Tuesday, July 26, 2016 11:50:16 AM
Hi, Dustin:

Great news! Thanks.

Lily

From: Dustin Moody <dustin.moody@nist.gov>

Date: Tuesday, July 26, 2016 at 11:30 AM

To: "Dang, Thinh H. (Fed)" <thinh.dang@nist.gov>, Daniel Smith <daniel-
c.smith@louisville.edu>, Ray Perlner <ray.perlner@nist.gov>, Rene Peralta

<rene.peralta@nist.gov>, Lily Chen <lily.chen@nist.gov>, Yi-Kai Liu <yi-kai.liu@nist.gov>,

Stephen Jordan <stephen.jordan@nist.gov>, "Bassham, Lawrence E (Fed)"

<lawrence.bassham@nist.gov>, "Miller, Carl A. (Fed)" <carl.miller@nist.gov>
Subject: PQC CFP going live Friday

Everyone,

We met with the lawyers today, who promised to give us by the end of the day the text they want
for some small changes to the IPR sections. They signed off on the FRN notice, which means that we
will be going live on Friday. As a reminder, the Federal Register Notice is a short document that
basically just points to our webpage www.nist.gov/pgcrypto, where we will post our CFP on Friday.
I'll post an announcement in the PQC forum we have, which should alert most of the PQC

community. They will have 45 days to submit comments, which ends on September 12™if | counted
correctly. As you attend workshops, please let interested people know.

We're hoping to publish our final version of the CFP, taking into account all the comments received
by November. So we’ll have to be quite busy in September and October. We don’t have any PQC
meetings currently scheduled, but if anyone would like to give a talk, that’d be great. Just let me
know. Welcome to Carl Miller, who just started with us at NIST this week, as well as Thinh Dang, a
Pathways student.

Dustin
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